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GLWP is Filing Amended FLA Exhibit A and Exhibit E 

 

Dear Secretary Bose, 

On March 31, 2022, Green Lake Water Power Corporation (GLWP) filed a Final License 

Application for the relicensing of the Green Lake Hydroelectric Project, FERC No. 7189 

(Project). 

GLWP has amended the FLA Exhibit A and Exhibit E due to additional research that has 

been done and to correct inaccuracies that have been discovered in the submissions on file. 

The main changes to the FLA are the following: 

1) Statements of the current license terms have been corrected to reflect an order 

amending the original license issued May 25, 1984. 

2) A proposal has been added to change the fall drawdown restrictions in the new license 

so they reflect the latest and best information available on Arctic charr in Green Lake. 

3) New information on various fish habitats in Green Lake has been documented. 

4) Reeds Brook is documented as being an intermittent stream. 

Each of the amended files is being submitted with an additional ‘change file’ that shows the 

changes within the file.  Numerous minor spelling and grammatical errors have also been 

fixed in the files in this submission – these corrections are not noted in the ‘change files’. 
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A copy of the order amending the Green Lake Project license dated May 25, 1984, is included 

with this submission.  The amended license is on file with FERC, but it is not easily 

accessible as it is on microfiche.  Also included are the 1981 DOI memo and the 2024 

MDIFW email that are referenced in the Exhibits. 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me by email at 

caroline@greenlakewaterpower.com or by phone at (207) 667-3322 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Caroline Kleinschmidt 
Relicensing Coordinator 

Green Lake Water Power Co. 

 

 

Attachments:  

• Final License Application Exhibit A 

• Final License Application Exhibit E 

• File with Tracked Changes for Exhibit A 

• File with Tracked Changes for Exhibit E 

• May 25, 1984 – Order Amending the Green Lake Project license 

• April 10, 2024 – Email from MDIFW on Arctic charr spawning 

• September 30, 1981 – DOI Memorandum re GLWP 
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